
 

 

 

   
 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

FROM:             David Gill, Parks and Recreation Director  

DATE:              July 25, 2018 

SUBJECT:      De-Authorization of the amount of $5,000 from the grants/donation fund 
 

 

Recommendation: 
 

It is recommended City Council de-authorize the amount of $5,000 from Memorial Field Fence Project.   

 

 

Discussion - 

 

Last year City Council approved $5,000 in donations to install safety netting for the Varsity 

Soccer/Lacrosse Field at Memorial Field. The donation was deposited into a general fund operating 

account; work has been completed and charged to a general fund operating account. 
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